

August 4, 2021

Dear Customer,

Please be advised that due to the continuous and significant rise in overall production and shipping costs, Koehler is announcing a new price increase on all grades and grammages of thermal paper by 5% effective with all shipments October 1, 2021. Despite very reasonable efforts to minimize or delay passing along additional cost increases, implementing this new increase is essential for us to manage maintenance of supply and service. We appreciate your business and support for Koehler thermal paper products.

Sincerely,

**Steve Graves** 

General Manager